
 Holy Family Parish August 14 
**Parish office will be closed Monday.** 

Wednesday, Aug 17 7:00pm Archdiocese Pastoral Planning Mtg in Gym 
 

Plant Project 
Teams 8 and 9 are asked to work the Plant Project this 
week.  We will be working Tuesday and Wednesday 
morning and afternoon.  All volunteers greatly 
appreciated! 

 
 Collection Report Aug 7 

                Sunday Giving                    2390.00 
                School Support                 22000.20 
     Bldg & Improvement            20.00          
                Loose________________ _357.00                                                

    Total                                 24767.20 
     

Cemetery Mowing 
Thursday at 6pm, families whose name begins with 
A-J are asked to help. 
 

Meals on Wheels 
Meals on Wheels deliveries will start on Aug 22.  Contact 
the school if interested: 402-428-3455. 
 

PRE Registration 
Forms for this school year are on the tables in back of 
church. 
 

Blood Drive 
Red Cross Blood Drive will be Tuesday, Aug 30 9:00am 
until 2:45pm at the Town Hall.  Please call Joan Pfeifer 
for an appointment time, 402-920-3492. 

 

 
Event and Wellness Center – Booth at Bazaar 
Thank you to all who attended the various information 
sessions throughout the month of July to learn more 
about the details behind the project and provide 
feedback. With an overwhelming amount of positive 
support to move forward, the project team is preparing 
for the next phase of the project. 
 
The project team wants to make sure that everyone has 
the ability to get the detailed information regarding the 
project and an opportunity to ask questions. A booth will 
be setup at the bazaar and members of the project team 
will be available to help answer any questions you have. 
Proposed floor plans and renderings will be displayed as 
well. This will be a project that can provide a significant 
impact to our community and we encourage everyone to 
take a few minutes to have all the information available 
and share feedback. 

Volunteers Needed 
Men are asked to set up for the Bazaar Saturday 
starting at 8:30.  Monday morning clean-up will start at 
8:30, all help is greatly appreciated! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bazaar News 
Needing cucumbers for bazaar!  Any cucumber 
donations need to be delivered to the school kitchen no 
later than 3PM on the Friday before the bazaar. 
 
Ice Cream buckets and Cool Whip bowls are needed 
for the bazaar.  Please put any donations in the library 
area in the back of church. 
 

Donations for Stands 
Ladies, please remember to bring your items for the 
Fancy Work stand and the Farmer’s Market. 
 

Carry out Meals 
If anyone would like a meal delivered, please have 
payment ready upon delivery.  Contact Carla 
Schumacher: 402-920-3570.  Delivery will be between 
5-6pm. 

Bazaar Dues 
Don’t forget to pay your $15 dues at the Bazaar. Ladies 
pay Guild Officers in the school basement.  Circle 11 
ladies pay their treasurer. All single men & women over 
21 who are not on a circle pay at the Beer Garden.  
Thank you for your support. 
 

Post Bazaar Meeting 
6:30pm Mon, Aug 22 at Plant Project Meeting Room 
 

Officers Needed 
Please contact Cathy Frisch to join the Guild Officers 
as a Vice President or Secretary/Treasurer. Contact her 
at 402-682-1069. 
 

Women’s Worklist 
Inadvertently there are discrepancies between the 
printed worklist and the postcards sent out.  Please 
refer to your postcard in order to report to the correct 
job.  Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
Looking forward to a fun and successful Bazaar! 


